
Investing in Illinois: A Nicor Gas System Improvement Initiative is a multi-
year initiative to modernize aging natural gas infrastructure. Nicor Gas, with 
its contractor NPL, will be modernizing the system that delivers natural gas 
safely and reliably to your neighborhood and we want to keep you informed 
of our work. Highlighted below are the major steps involved  
in the project that we will soon be starting in your neighborhood.  

For Your Safety
These improvements are part of the Natural 
Gas Consumer, Safety & Reliability Act and costs 
are recovered under the Qualified Infrastructure 
Charge. All Nicor Gas employees and contractors 
will have Nicor Gas, AGL Resources or Southern 
Company Gas-issued ID cards and will present 
them if requested. The Nicor Gas contractors 
working on this project is NPL.

Our Commitment
We take great care in implementing construction 
practices that limit disturbances and we under-
stand your time is valuable. We appreciate your 
understanding and thank you for allowing us to 
continue to provide you with safe and reliable 
natural gas service.

Enhancements
to your natural gas system in Park Ridge

Inspect Sewers
Sewer inspections are part of Nicor Gas’ safety practices. If your sewer service is not accessible  
from the street, Nicor Gas’ contractor NPL will schedule an appointment to inspect the sewer line  
from inside your property. There will be no interruption to your natural gas or sewer service  
duringthe inspection. Vital information from the inspection will be marked on lawns and sidewalks 
with spray paint. 

Install the Natural Gas Main 
Nicor Gas’ contractor NPL will install a new natural gas main in your neighborhood. Utilities may again 
be marked with spray paint and flags.

Restore Landscaping & Pavement
We understand that you value the appearance of your property. Nicor Gas, or one of its contractors, 
will restore landscaping and paving impacted by our construction to the condition in which we  
found it. Temporary restoration of some areas may be necessary until permanent restoration can  
be completed. 

Areas Affected
2220 Cherry St.
2301 Cherry St.
403 – 900 N. Dee Road
2220 Irwin Ave.
2210 – 2301 Mary Jane Ave.
2240 Milton Ave.

If your address is not listed, you have received this  
newsletter to inform you of work being performed in  
your neighborhood.

Questions?

Project Related
Drake Partilla: 312.350.2412
djpartil@southernco.com

Landscaping & Paving
800.730.6114
Glen Crayton: gcrayton@southernco.com

For more information
nicorgas.com/WorkInYourNeighborhood
630.388.3333 
G2investinginillinois@southernco.com 
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